
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League board meeting minutes July 2021 

 

Members present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, 

Jessen, Honeycutt, Rainey, McMichael, Toomey, Gerhart, Gabel, Dunning 

Members absent:  Hedges, Tritt, Vogt 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, July 12, 2021, in the 

Holmes Golf meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

 

This year’s Fun Days were discussed and it appears that the ‘no shows’ have 

decreased from previous years and that can be attributed to definitive rules on 

the consequences.  Various formats were proposed but the exact formats will be 

left up to the devious mind of the manager.  

 

‘Slow play’ continues to be an issue, especially in divisions 12 – 17, but all-in-all, 

seems to be doing well.   Golfers are reminded to honor their assigned tee times 

and not start ahead of it.  Hitting your opening drive as soon as the group ahead is 

hitting their second shot tends to give the feeling of waiting, and that feeling lasts 

throughout the round.  President Allen will relay that point in his next email to the 

members. 

 

Members are reminded that if they intend to play in the ‘Ned Hedges Annual’ Fun 

Day, they must register like they need to do for other Fun Days.   Those only 

taking advantage of the free lunch are also asked to notify a board member so 

that adequate lunches are prepared.  

 

There being no other business, meeting adjourned at 10:50 am. 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary  



 

 


